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I  write in support of HB2351 and HB2352.
I am in support of protecting the greenway (HB2151) and empowering the OSMB
(HB2152) to educate all users of the Willamette River to help promote boater safety,
protect property (docks, shoreline, habitat) and ensure recreation is environmentally
sustainable. 
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